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Executive Board meeting 13 January 2025  

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Michael Schmid, opened the meeting and welcomed the members to 
the first meeting in 2025 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed the initiation of negotiations with Egypt for the conclusion of a working 
arrangement. 

The Executive Board approved the Eurojust-OLAF action plan 2024-2026. 

The Executive Board took note of the progress made in the implementation of the Western Balkans 
Criminal Justice project. The Executive Board took note of the activities planned in the third year of the 
project (2024/2025).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


